
From: Kristin Floberg
To: Wrinn, Michael
Cc: Callahan, Rich; White, Daphne
Subject: RE: Referral - Family / Child Day Care Homes
Date: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 2:24:42 PM
Attachments: Reg 24-409 Child Care WestCOG Referral.docx

#24-409 Day Care Home.pdf

C A R E F U L - From outside - CHECK before you CLICK. 
.

     To:   Michael Wrinn, Director of Planning and Land Use Management

 

From:   Kristin Floberg, Senior Planner

 

    Re:   CT Statutory Referral to WestCOG from Wilton - Attached Zoning Amendment

 

Date:   February 14, 2024

 

Thank you for submitting the attached referral to WestCOG.

 

The opinion of WestCOG staff is that the proposal is of local interest and with minimal

intermunicipal impact. Therefore, it is not being forwarded to adjacent municipalities and the

regional staff is making no comment.
 
 

From: Wrinn, Michael <Michael.Wrinn@WILTONCT.ORG> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 12:00 PM
To: Referrals <referrals@westcog.org>
Cc: Kristin Floberg <kfloberg@westcog.org>; Callahan, Rich <Rich.Callahan@WILTONCT.ORG>;
White, Daphne <Daphne.White@WILTONCT.ORG>
Subject: Referral - Family / Child Day Care Homes
 
Kristin – Yet another – Coming into compliance with Public Act 23-142 – Reviewed by Town Counsel.
Heading to a Public Hearing. Application gives a quick rundown on the proposed changes.
 
Thanks, Michael
 

Michael E. Wrinn
Dir.of Planning & Land Use Mgmt.
Town of Wilton
Town Hall Annex

mailto:kfloberg@westcog.org
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February 13, 2024





Via E-Mail referral@westcog.org





Francis Pickering, Executive Director

WestCOG

1 Riverside Road

Sandy Hook, CT  06482



RE: Regulation Change  #24-409  - Planning and Zoning Commission – Family / Group Day Care Homes



Dear Mr. Pickering:



Please find the attached materials for the above referenced change of zone regulations. These changes would allow the regulations to come into compliance with Public Act 23-142, An Act Concerning Certain Protections For Group and Family Child Care Homes 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Essentially the changes will add new definitions in accordance with the Public Act and remove those existing regulations which require a Special Permit or classification as a accessory use, in keeping with the Public Act.



The Planning and Zoning Commission will be holding a public hearing on this matter later this month.  Please return any comments to me at Michael.Wrinn@wiltonct.org. 





Very truly,



Michael E. Wrinn



Michael E. Wrinn,

Town Planner 





Email – F. Pickering & Kristin Floberg @ WestCog.org

Attachments 
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238 Danbury Road
Wilton, CT  06897
 
Michael.Wrinn@WiltonCT.org
 
Phone  203-563-0185
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